

June/July, 2023

Dear Ervin Parents & Guardians.

We navigated a challenging, yet amazing school year! We ended the year with a lot of fun. Those activities included celebrating our 5th graders being promoted to 6th grade, fun at field day, and celebrating student academic success. We ended on a high note of the year, with more of a sense of normalcy and we were able to capture it with our return of the Ervin yearbook.

Now that the school year has come to a close, we hope you will spend your summer making time for family, friends and fun. There are wonderful opportunities to engage in educational activities together. The Missouri Department of Education has a summer Mathematic challenge for our students. Please sign your student as soon as possible to ensure their Math skills stay sharp over the summer. Missouri Summer Math Challenge

The summer learning program at the Mid-Continent Public Library offers students a chance to win books and prizes based on the number of minutes they read. Please contact your local library or check out their website Summer Library Program for more details. Remember, "All Together Now" so get lost in some great books this summer! All of the Mid-Continent Libraries will be concentrating on 'STEAM" activities.

Enrollment for the 23-24 school year is now open. If you have not already submitted your application, please do so as soon as possible. <u>Visit the Hickman Mills Enrollment Site</u>.

In August of 2023 our doors will reopen and our building will once again be filled with the buzz of excitement, laughter and learning. Until then, have a safe and enjoyable summer break! PK-2 students will begin school on Monday, August 21, 2023 and 3-5 students will begin on Tuesday, August 22, 2023. We look forward to seeing you then.

Educationally yours,

Erica Edwards, M.S. Ed.

Ervin Elementary 10530 Greenwood Rd. P: 816.316.8400

hickmanmills.org Kansas City, MO 64134 F: 816.316.8410 hickmanmills.org/ervin